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STATE TRADING 

QUESTIONS FROM THE EUROPEAN UNION 
REGARDING AUSTRALIA'S NEW AND FULL NOTIFICATION1 

The following communication, dated and received on 27 March 2024, is being circulated at the 
request of the delegation of the European Union. 
 

_______________ 
 
 
The European Union thanks Australia for its notification G/STR/N/20/AUS and would like to request 

some additional information. 
 
Question 

 
Could Australia please provide further information on what the current timeframe is for the next 
review of the operation of the NSW Marketing Board, to determine whether it will continue to function 

or possibly be phased out? 
 

__________ 

 
1 G/STR/N/20/AUS 
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